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Summary of Material Modification 
 
To all active Plan participants and pre-Medicare retirees:                           January 2022 
 
As the Board of Trustees of Plumbers and Steamfitters Local Union No. 33 Health and Welfare 
Plan, we are advising you of the following enhancement to the Plan’s benefits.   
 
Ground Ambulance Services 
 
Effective January 1, 2022, out-of-network (non-PPO) Ground Ambulance Services are paid at 
the same level as in-network (PPO) Ground Ambulance Services. 
 
 
The Plan’s Summary Plan Description is amended as follows: 
 
Ground Ambulance Service 
Coinsurance In-Network Out-of-Network 
You Pay 20% Same as In-Network 
Plan Pays 80% Same as In-Network 
 
 
Please keep this Summary of Material Modification with your Summary Plan Description so you 
will have an up-to-date description of the Plan’s benefits. If you have any questions, contact the 
Fund Office at the address or phone number shown below. 
 
     Board of Trustees 
     Plumbers & Steamfitters Local Union No. 33  
     Health & Welfare Plan 
 


